
 

 
 

Carter BloodCare ▪ Hospital Relations ▪ 2205 Highway 121 ▪ Bedford, Texas 76021  
hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org 

Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: June 12, 2020 
Re: Reference and Transfusion Laboratory Renovation   
 
Background 
The Immunohematology Reference Laboratory and Transfusion Services department is 
currently undergoing construction and renovation. While there has been no impact to 
the clients during the first phase of the project, in the upcoming weeks, the department 
will be moving into the newly constructed area to allow for renovation of the space 
currently being utilized.  
 
Impact to Client 

 From Monday June 29th through Wednesday July 1st, turnaround times could be 
extended as the department moves from the current area into the newly 
constructed space.  

 Clients sending molecular patient testing will also see an extended turnaround 
time beginning the week of June 29th for the following 4 to 6 weeks as patient 
testing will be slightly decreased to once a week.  
 


